
Superintendent/9-12 Principal Report 

January 2025 
 

1. Welcome to new Board members Matt Olson and Josey Duffee. 

 

2. Friday marked the end of the first semester, so we are now officially in the second half of the 

school year.   

 

3. We had a great time at State of the Band last Tuesday.  We had a Mille Lacs Raiders booth, we 

had Raiders swag, the Jazz Band performed and they were AMAZING, and we are always so 

proud to be part of State of the Band every year!  

 

4. We had Tribal Consultations on Monday, January 6th, up at the new D1 Community 

Center.  This was another great day/opportunity to collaborate with Tribal Leadership about the 

successes and the challenges we face as a school district, and how we can work together to 

overcome our challenges and build on our successes.  It was a great and productive day! 

 

5. Annual Public Hearing will be held on February 6th at 6pm at the ROC.  Dinner will be served 

and we are looking forward to a night of good conversation and collaboration.   

 

6. Raiders Leadership meeting on Wednesday, January 22nd at 2pm.      

 

7. Audit is complete and of course on the agenda this evening for approval.   

 

8. Our parking lot projects for this summer are moving along.  We had a meeting with PMA, 

Moody's, and Dorsey, recently for consideration to upgrade our credit rating.  This project is 

moving forward and will be happening this summer.   

 

9. I had the great opportunity to present at the Minnesota School Board Conference this past 

week!  The presentation was called: K-12 WOW Experience! 

 

10. We learned a lot and had a great time team-building down at the MSBA Conference last 

week.   

 

11. Graduation will be May 30th at 7pm at the OHS Gym!   

 


